
See Inside For: 
Be Like Jesus 

By Interim Director Marci Menchaca  
 

Programs kick off! 
 

In Their Words: 

Quotes from our students 

Many thanks to Terri Holland and The San Angelo Cowboy 
Gathering for their support of House of Faith. 

This year’s San Angelo Cowboy Gathering event held on 
September 10-11, brought in $5,946 for House of Faith which will 
support House of Faith 2022 Summer Camps for children and 
youth. Attendees also donated lots of snacks for our Backyard 
Bible Clubs. We appreciate all the SACG attendees from across 
the country who supported this year’s event and House of Faith! 

 

I will sponsor ______ children at $25 each! 

Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ____________________________________________________ 

E-mail: ______________________________________________________________ 

$25 

sponsors a 

Donations due  
by Wednesday,  
December 8 

Donation options: 

• ONLINE: at www.hofministries.org 

• Mail or drop off (321 Montecito Dr, San Angelo, TX 76903) 

For 1,800 children and youth 

Scan to  
give 



Kevin Reynolds, Executive Director 

By Kevin Reynolds,  
Executive Director 

October 2021 

Hello, dear friends of House of Faith!   

We have kicked off our semester with our students, and I wanted 

to give you a little glimpse into our days with them. Each 

Wednesday and Thursday you can find Backyard Bible Clubs 

meeting around the city. We are so grateful to be back in our pre-

pandemic locations! We have 8 clubs that meet on Wednesday 

and 7 clubs that meet on Thursday. Our children come running 

out of their schools each week, ready and excited to be at House 

of Faith, eat some snacks, hang out with friends and learn about 

Jesus. Our first unit is 7 weeks long and we are learning to “Be 

Like Jesus.”   

“You are the children that God dearly loves. So be just like Him!  

Lead a life of love, just as Christ did. He loved us. He gave 

Himself up for us.”  Ephesians 5:1,2 (NIrV) 

Children always want to be something when they grow up. When 

you ask a child what they want to be, you often hear responses 

such as, a fireman, a police officer, a football player, a teacher or 

a professional video game player.  While we always want to cheer 

kids on to pursue their dreams of what they want to be, we believe 

the more important question is towards the development of their 

character, grounded in the truth of God’s Word. Who do you 

want to be like?   

We hope you enjoy hearing from our children in their own words 

as we asked them, “What is one way you can BE LIKE JESUS?”  

Please join us in prayer that they will internalize how to Think 

Like Jesus, See Like Jesus, Feel Like Jesus, Pray Like Jesus, 

Serve Like Jesus, and Love Like Jesus, all leading them to “Be 

Like Jesus.”   

Be Like 
Jesus 

By Marci Menchaca, Interim Director 



In Memory of: 
Janye Barnes 
   By:  Marvin & Deryl Ann Hall 
Alice Brooks 
   By:  Billy & Billie Faye Sawyer 
Johnny Brunson 
   By:  Marvin & Deryl Ann Hall 
David Crawford 
   By:  Jim & Nancy Hughes  
Mike Little, Jr.  
   By:  Peggy Little   
Delia Rivera 
   By:  Martha Elder 
   By:  Jim and Cathy Neill 

Sharon Shaw 
   By:  Mark Shaw 
Billie Van Court 
   By:  Marvin & Deryl Ann Hall 
 

In Honor of: 
Kemper Aylor 
   By:  Esther Smith 
Rev. & Mrs. Tommy Tallas 
   By:  Jerry & Kay Tinkler 
Venables 
   By:  Amanda & Trey Holik 
Nolan & Tracy Venable 
   By:  Clay & Kim Allison 

A Memorial or Honorarium donation to 
House of Faith is a meaningful gift,  
acknowledged with a personalized card sent 
to the recipient you designate. 
 
Your tax deductible donation can be made in 
any amount and sent to: 

House of Faith 
321 Montecito Dr. 

San Angelo, TX 76903 
 

     Online:  www.hofministries.org. 

By Shelley Emmons 

Who:  

6th-12th 

grade 
 

When:  

Mondays,  

6-8pm 
 

Where: House of Faith 

 321 Montecito Dr. 

What: Fun, Food, 
Friends & Faith 
Students enjoy a meal & time 
to hang out with friends 
before gathering for worship 
& a lesson.  
We are teaching a unit based 
on the film series “The 
Chosen,” about the life of 
Jesus & His followers. We are 
exploring what it means to 
be chosen by Jesus, who is 
THE Chosen.  

http://www.hofministries.org


Who: PK-5th Grade 

When: Wednesdays & 

Thursdays, 3-4:30pm 

Where: 15 locations around 

San Angelo 

What: A fun time for 

children to play & learn 

God’s Word 

Students play, build with 
toys, & enjoy time with 
friends before gathering 
for lesson time. We 
finish with snacks & send 
each student home with 
a fun handout they can 
use to review the lesson 
by completing activities, 
& also memorize the 
theme verse! 


